
 

 

Proof Civil Co. | 800 W. 8th Ave Ste 104 | Denver, CO 80204 

April 5, 2023 

 
City of Aurora 

Planning and Development Services Department 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Suite 2300 

Aurora, CO 80012 

Via Email 

 
RE:  Letter of Introduction – Murphy Creek Planning Area 16 & 20 - Site Plan Amendment 1 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter has been prepared to list the changes included in Amendment No. 1 of the Site Plan for Murphy Creek 

Planning Area 16 and 20.  
 

The changes to the site plan include the replacement of the fire gate detail with a more appealing gate that will 

maintain the aesthetics of the surrounding area. During construction the mail kiosks and several light poles were built 

in locations that deviate from the approved plan, therefore, the revised locations have been identified on the attached 

plan.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at 303.325.5709. 

  

Sincerely, 

PROOF CIVIL CO. 

 

 

 

 

Todd Lyon, P.E. 

Principal 

 

 


